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From: Eric M. Robeson
Sent: Friday, December 30, 2011 2:21:53 PM
To: Jim Garrett
Cc: Bob Berry
Subject: HMPL FGD upgrade
Importance: Normal

___________________________________

Jim

Would like to come out to Sebree to meet with you and some of your staff about HMPL
FGD upgrade

Questions include

Impact on lime prep and byproduct handling system

Where would spare pumps go

Could we find way to tie in piping and only need 1 spare pump

Any electrical feed issues

Would ultimately lead to fan and fan motor questions as well

Let me know what works for you

Eric
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